
 
The Honorable Andrew Wheeler 
Acting Administrator 
Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington DC  20460 
 
Dear Acting Administrator Wheeler: 
 
As a member of Roosevelt County Electric Cooperative, I personally thank you for taking action 
to eliminate the Clean Power Plan and replacing it with the Affordable Clean Energy (ACE) rule.   
My family and community depend on reliable, affordable energy.  I am in support of the proposed 
ACE rule.  The ACE rule is a more accommodating approach and puts the ability for our local 
leaders and cooperative to make the best decisions for the members they serve.   
 
Thank you again, and please count me as a supporter of the ACE proposal. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
________________________________________________ 
Name 


